AR

FAIR WORK
AUSTRALIA

22 April 2010

Ms Sally McManus

Branch Secretary

Australian Municipal Administrative Clerical and Services Union
— NSW & ACT (Services) Branch

Email: donna@asu.org.au

Dear Ms McManus

Annual Return of Information for the year 2010
Our ref: AR2010/2672

| acknowledge receipt of your Declaration dated 18 March 2010 with Annexures providing
information in accordance with subsection 233(1) of the Fair Work (Registered
Organisations) Act 2009. An amended Annual Return was received at Fair Work Australia
on 22 April 2010.

The documents lodged cover the required information for the 2010 annual return of the
Australian Municipal Administrative Clerical and Services Union — NSW & ACT (Services)
Branch.

The annual return will be placed on a website maintained by Fair Work Australia at
http://www.e-airc.gov.au/052V

Please do not hesitate to contact me by email at margaret.williams@fwa.gov.au or on
(03) 8661 7822 if you wish to discuss this letter.

Yours sincerely
@M« S -

Margaret Williams
Tribunal Services and Organisations

11 Exhibition Street Telephone: (03) 8661 7822
Melbourne VIC 3000 International: (613) 8661 7822
GPO Box 1994 Facsimile: (03) 9655 0410

Melbourne VIC 3001  Email: melbourne@fwa.gov.au












